WaSSP
PE Network Meeting – follow-up info
6th & 8th Oct 2020

Playground Leaders
Playground leader training will take on average an hour and a half to deliver. The year group and number of leaders you choose to have is completely up to you. The leaders will be trained-up to deliver playground activities during break time. If you would like to book playground leaders training, please contact Dave on anselld@bca.warrington.ac.uk
Sports Crew Training
A Sports Crew are put together to help with the running of sport within your school. The training is done over 2 sessions, both taking around 90 minutes. Each leader will be given a job role to fulfil. A Sports Crew normally averages about 10-12 leaders. If you would like to book in Sports Crew training please email Dave on anselld@bca.warrington.ac.uk
Midday Training
Penny will be available to deliver after November 12th. The training will take around 2 hours and your midday staff will be trained-up to deliver playground activities. They will receive resources at the end of the training to help throughout the year. If you would like to book or need more information, please email Penny moorfieldp@bca.warrington.ac.uk

Girls Football Programme
We have secured funding again this year to help to promote girls’ football within Warrington, in order to hopefully allow girls equal opportunities in football by 2024. To be involved this year, the FA need ALL schools wishing to be involved to sign up to the pledge and fill in the base line survey, which you can find on the link below. 
http://www.girlsfootballinschools.org 
The baseline survey has been attached as a PDF with a list of all the schools. Each school will have their own unique survey link. If you could fill this in by 23rd October please before the cut-off date.

‘Primary Teachers Award’ and ‘Shooting Stars’
The ‘Primary Teachers Award’ and ‘Shooting Stars’ training will be available for both staff and pupils to access again this year. Details about how and when the courses will take place will be sent out once I get sent the information.
You can find about more about the courses in the links below.
https://www.thefa.com/news/2019/nov/04/fa-shooting-stars-disney-girls-041119
https://www.thefa.com/bootroom/learning/qualifications/the-fa-primary-teachers-award​
